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Top DEP Stories 
 
WESA: Gov. Wolf promotes infrastructure investment plan but funding remains uncertain 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/gov-wolf-promotes-infrastructure-investment-plan-but-funding-
remains-uncertain.php 
 
Observer-Reporter: Gov. Wolf visits Bridgeville to explain new severance tax proposal 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/gov-wolf-visits-bridgeville-to-explain-new-severance-tax-
proposal/article_37bb07b6-fe8a-5405-a808-ffbba0329197.html  
 
The Almanac: Governor visits Bridgeville to explain new severance tax proposal 
https://thealmanac.net/news/governor-visits-bridgeville-to-explain-new-severance-tax-
proposal/article_79f5500e-3b9d-11e9-b435-5fcf6e6a9745.html  
 
The Almanac: Gov. Wolf in Bridgeville 
https://thealmanac.net/gov-wolf-in-bridgeville/html_337ca242-3ba4-11e9-9ce8-73d63f7f2a0d.html 
 
KDKA: Gov. Tom Wolf Visits Bridgeville To Discuss Flood Relief 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/video/4038209-gov-tom-wolf-visits-bridgeville-to-discuss-flood-relief/ 
 
KDKA: Gov. Tom Wolf Proposes Severance Tax To Help Flooded Communities 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/02/28/tom-wolf-severance-tax-bridgeville-flood-damage/ 
 
WTAE: Governor says gas tax will help Bridgeville and other communities devastated by flooding 
https://www.wtae.com/article/governor-says-gas-tax-will-help-bridgeville-and-other-communities-
devastated-by-flooding/26577624 
 
WPXI: Gov. Wolf visits Bridgeville to talk about plan to help those impacted by flooding 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/gov-wolf-visits-bridgeville-to-talk-about-plan-to-help-
homeowners-businesses-impacted-by-flooding/926271775 
 
WPXI: Gov. Wolf visits Bridgeville to talk about plan to help homeowners, businesses impacted by 
flooding 
https://www.wpxi.com/video?videoId=926309805&videoVersion=2.0 
 
Times Leader: Wyoming Valley Sanitary Authority asks Meuser for help with stormwater fee 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/734893/wyoming-valley-sanitary-authority-asks-meuser-for-help-
with-stormwater-fee 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Local Briefs: “Weathering the Storm” workshop offered 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2019/03/local%e2%80%88briefs-56/  
 
Mentions 
 
Tribune-Review: Groups call for end to deep well activity near Beaver Run Reservoir 
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https://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/groups-call-for-end-to-deep-well-activity-near-beaver-run-
reservoir/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Redd-up season arrives: Great American Cleanup of PA begins 2019 campaign on Friday 
https://triblive.com/news/regional/redd-up-season-arrives-great-american-cleanup-of-pa-begins-2019-
campaign-on-friday/ 
 
Daily American: Farmers see major improvements in new clean water proposal 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/columns/farmers-see-major-improvements-in-new-
clean-water-proposal/article_5abe42ed-c46a-5eeb-acef-ae35034f214e.html 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Conservation District to host workshop March 7 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2019/03/conservation-district-to-host-workshop-march-
7/  
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: US Steel ordered to clean up sulfur emissions following fire 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/us-steel-ordered-to-clean-up-sulfur-emissions-following-fire.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Health department orders U.S. Steel to stop pollution at Mon Valley plants 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/02/28/Allegheny-County-Health-department-
US-Steel-Clairton-Coke-Works-air-pollution-order-standards/stories/201902280133  
 
WESA: US Steel Ordered To Clean Up Sulfur Emissions Following Fire At Clairton Coke Works 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/us-steel-ordered-clean-sulfur-emissions-following-fire-clairton-coke-works 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny County Health Department issues enforcement order against U.S. Steel 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/allegheny-county-health-department-issues-
enforcement-order-against-u-s-steel/ 
 
Post-Gazette: False hope 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/03/01/False-hope/stories/201903010069 
 
WITF: US Steel ordered to clean up sulfur emissions following fire 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/us-steel-ordered-to-clean-up-sulfur-emissions-following-fire.php 
 
Climate Change 
 
WGAL: Attorney leading landmark climate lawsuit speaks at Dickinson College 
https://www.wgal.com/article/attorney-leading-landmark-climate-lawsuit-speaks-at-dickinson-
college/26544326 
 
Shamokin Daily Item:  Climate change and national security (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/letters_to_the_editor/climate-change-and-national-
security/article_44869ea6-0278-559e-bcf5-74e5fdacf5e1.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Pelosi ‘can’t say we’re going to take’ the Green New Deal ‘and pass it’ 
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https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/02/28/Green-New-Deal-Pelosi-vote-climate-
change-resolution/stories/201902280163  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Shamokin Daily Item:  Sap in abundance for Montour Preserve open houses 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/sap-in-abundance-for-montour-preserve-open-
houses/article_cb003204-3ba5-11e9-b976-e3b01c637bb5.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  All about maple in Montour Preserve 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/030119/page/3/story/all-about-maple-in-montour  
 
Tribune-Review: North Park bald eagles, watchers are waiting for an egg 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/north-park-bald-eagles-watchers-are-waiting-for-an-
egg/  
 
Post-Gazette: Deer disease reaches Pennsylvania elk; state takes action 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/02/28/PA-elk-chronic-wasting-disease-CWD-deer-
Game-Commission/stories/201902280070 
 
Energy 
 
Times News: Judge hears arguments on first turbine application  
https://www.tnonline.com/judge-hears-arguments-first-turbine-application 
 
Pennlive: Nuclear energy: unaffordable and extremely dangerous 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/nuclear-energy-unaffordable-and-extremely-dangerous-
pennlive-letters.html 
 
Pennlive: Pa. natural gas industry pushing empty promises 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/pa-natural-gas-industry-pushing-empty-promises-
opinion.html 
 
CBS21: UGI increases heating bills starting on March 1 
https://local21news.com/news/local/ugi-increases-natural-gas-costs-starting-on-march-1 
 
Centre County Gazette:  Correctional facility solar array project takes another step forward 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/correctional-facility-solar-array-project-takes-another-
step-forward,1479422/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PUC to look into Peoples Gas proposed rate increase 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/02/28/puc-to-look-into-peoples-gas-proposed-
rate.html?iana=hpmvp_pit_news_headline  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial | Industrial park on the road to fruition 
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https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/editorial-industrial-park-on-the-road-to-
fruition/article_41a49e24-3ba9-11e9-914e-8b65cfcb85c6.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Morning Call: Route modifications push one mile of PennEast pipeline into Monroe County 
https://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-nws-penn-east-route-modifications-
20190226-story.html 
 
Lock Haven Express:  UGI Utilities increases natural gas costs 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/community/2019/03/ugi-utilities-increases-natural-gas-costs/  
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chester County Seeks to Join Pipeline Fight 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/chester-county-seeks-to-join-pipeline-fight/article_022c68c6-3b81-
11e9-afe0-17438f410bfa.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania still hopes to eradicate the spotted lanternfly 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pennsylvania-still-hopes-to-eradicate-the-spotted-
lanternfly 
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: What’s a dead cow doing in a load of burning trash? 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/02/whats-a-dead-cow-doing-in-a-load-of-burning-trash.html 
 
FOX43: Dead cow found in trash fire in Cumberland County, fire officials say 
https://fox43.com/2019/02/28/dead-cow-found-in-trash-fire-in-cumberland-county-fire-officials-say/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Dumping items outside donation centers is illegal, hurts their cause 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/dumping-items-outside-donation-centers-is-illegal-
hurts-their-cause/article_8aef3e1a-3bb1-11e9-baab-ef232ee94bd8.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Longtime customers lament closure of drop-off recycling service 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/longtime-customers-lament-closure-of-drop-off-recycling-
service/article_e4aa0cb0-3ba1-11e9-91ad-cb9a4de58af1.html  
 
Tribune-Review: O’Hara offers special brush collection to clear Feb. 24 wind storm damage 
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/ohara-offers-special-brush-collection-to-clear-feb-24-wind-storm-
damage/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania Resources Council to offer pop-up glass recycling events 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/02/28/Pennsylvania-Resources-Council-to-offer-pop-
up-glass-recycling-events/stories/201902280022 
 
Water 
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Reading Eagle: Heidelberg wrestles with soaring sewer bill from stormater infiltration 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/heidelberg-wrestles-with-soaring-sewer-bill-from-
stormater-infiltration 
 
Altoona Mirror: Trout enthusiast encourages AWA in land buy 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/03/trout-enthusiast-encourages-awa-in-land-
buy/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Planning commission discusses water for agriculture project 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2019/03/planning-commission-discusses-water-
for-agriculture-project/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Authority approves street contractor for water, sewer line work in East Third 
Street Gateway revitalization 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/03/authority-approves-street-contractor/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Initiative may end flood plain blues for many properties (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/03/initiative-may-end-flood-plain-blues-for-many-
properties/  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Clinton County Commissioners guarantee debt for sewer system upgrades 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/03/stephanie-borowicz-visits-county-
commissioners/  
 
WPXI: Boil water advisory lifted for 2 Pittsburgh neighborhoods, remains in effect for others 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-2-pittsburgh-neighborhoods-
remains-in-effect-for-others/925482231  
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA repairs broken water main, boil advisory for West End continues 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/pwsa-repairs-broken-water-main-but-boil-advisory-for-
pittsburghs-west-end-continues/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Plum road closed Friday due to waterline work 
https://triblive.com/news/valley-news-dispatch/plum-road-closed-friday-due-to-waterline-work/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Franklin Township sanitary authority board moves March meeting 
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/ftmsa-board-moves-march-meeting/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Boil water advisory lifted for Mount Washington, Duquesne Heights; remains in place for 
other areas 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/03/01/Boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-Mount-
Washington-Duquesne-Heights-west-end-pittsburgh-PWSA-main/stories/201903010101  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Township MA accepts state loan for Keystone sewer system/trail project 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-02-
28/Front_Page/Derry_Township_MA_accepts_state_loan_for_Keystone_.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA looks to projects to help manage water pressure 
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https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-2-pittsburgh-neighborhoods-remains-in-effect-for-others/925482231
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-2-pittsburgh-neighborhoods-remains-in-effect-for-others/925482231
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/pwsa-repairs-broken-water-main-but-boil-advisory-for-pittsburghs-west-end-continues/
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/pwsa-repairs-broken-water-main-but-boil-advisory-for-pittsburghs-west-end-continues/
https://triblive.com/news/valley-news-dispatch/plum-road-closed-friday-due-to-waterline-work/
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/ftmsa-board-moves-march-meeting/
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/03/01/Boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-Mount-Washington-Duquesne-Heights-west-end-pittsburgh-PWSA-main/stories/201903010101
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/03/01/Boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-Mount-Washington-Duquesne-Heights-west-end-pittsburgh-PWSA-main/stories/201903010101
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-02-28/Front_Page/Derry_Township_MA_accepts_state_loan_for_Keystone_.html
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-02-28/Front_Page/Derry_Township_MA_accepts_state_loan_for_Keystone_.html


http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2019-02-
28/Front_Page/LTMA_looks_to_projects_to_help_manage_water_pressu.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Altoona Mirror: Duncansville working on park upgrades 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/03/duncansville-working-on-park-upgrades/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Borough exploring other options for Waynesboro Municipal Golf Course 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190228/borough-exploring-other-options-for-waynesboro-
municipal-golf-course 
 
WITF: Gov. Wolf wants Pa. to lead the country in organic. What would that take? 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/02/gov-wolf-wants-pa-to-lead-the-country-in-organic-what-would-
that-take.php 
 
Centre County Gazette:  PennDOT details new local access tied to I-80/I-99 interchange project 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/penndot-details-new-local-access-tied-to-i80i99-
interchange-project,1479437/  
  
Centre Daily Times:  Senate confirms acting EPA chief Wheeler for permanent role 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article226926264.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Westmoreland’s ‘death spiral’ 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-westmorelands-death-spiral/ 
 
Post-Gazette: The Senate confirms former coal lobbyist Wheeler to lead the EPA 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/02/28/former-coal-lobbyist-Andrew-Wheeler-
confirmed-lead-EPA-Senate/stories/201902280212  
 
Post-Gazette: Developer assembles land for McKees Rocks transportation center 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2019/02/28/Trinity-Commercial-Development-
McKees-Rocks-brownfield-Pittsburgh-Lake-Erie-Railroad-shipping/stories/201902280117 
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